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I’m writing in support as I believe hospitals should be transparent about showing the 

amount of money they are shelling out to pay for strike related expenses.  Healthcare 

is becoming more and more expensive, and the public deserves to know how much 

they are spending instead of actually bargaining in good faith with their employees.   


